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NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS
Max S. Peters Faculty Development Postdoctoral Fellowship

Department of Chemical and Biological Engineering
University of Colorado Boulder

The Max S. Peters Faculty Development 
Postdoctoral Fellowship is designed to 
prepare exceptional candidates for careers in 
academia by providing training for obtaining 
a faculty position, writing proposals, 
teaching, and managing a research group. 
The program also provides conference travel 
funds. Fellows receive competitive salary 
and benefits. Fellowships may begin at any 
time with a minimum duration of 15 months, 
which may be extended.

To be considered, candidates must:

• Have a PhD in chemical or biological 
engineering or related discipline

• Demonstrate potential to become a 
leader in the engineering community

• Identify a primary sponsor from CU-Boulder 
Chemical & Biological Engineering faculty

• Submit CV, research proposal, 
statement of career goals, and letters of 
recommendation

Review of applications will begin on June 30th, 2012.
To apply, visit www.colorado.edu/che/research/MSPfellowship.html

The new Jennie Smoly Caruthers Biotechnology Building, 
home to Chemical and Biological Engineering at CU-Boulder


